
 

  

 

 

14th November 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SWIMMING – YEAR 4 
 

Swimming lessons will start in the spring term on Monday 15th January 2024 at Westcroft 

Leisure Centre and will continue until Monday 25th March 2024 (excluding Monday 

12/02/24).  
 

The lessons will start at 9am at Westcroft so some children will need to arrive at school 

earlier than usual for registration at 8.15am prompt. All children in 4J and children in 

4S with surnames K-Y must be in school for 8.15am. They should enter via the ramp 

entrance near the park; the gates will be closed at 8.20am. All children in 4P and children 

with surnames A-J in 4S will need to arrive at school at the usual time. 

 

Children should wear their swimming costumes (trunks not long shorts for boys/one piece 

swim suit for girls) under their PE kits and bring a towel and underwear to change in to in 

a suitable bag. To avoid wet hair, we strongly recommend a swimming cap. Suitable ones 

can be purchased online via the school website. Please make sure all clothing, including 

trainers, is named, that long hair is tied back and that earrings have been removed. 
 

As a school we ask for a contribution of £22 towards the cost of the coaches, which is 

payable online via ParentPay. Please make your payment by Monday 4th December.  

Parental consent is required for children to take part. Please tick the consent box on 

ParentPay when making your payment. If you are going to find it difficult to meet this 

cost please discuss the matter with Mrs Lamy. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mrs De Brunner  

Swimming Co-ordinator 

 

 


